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The trail system in Oregon supports the health and well-being of all Oregonians and 

visitors to the State. Furthermore, trail users are the early warning system for the 

management and protection of many public spaces and the many private forest 

owners who permit people to use trails in their forests. The trail system is the reason I 

love living in Oregon - it is one of my top reasons for living and working in Oregon in 

comparison to other States. I also know that people are able to use common sense 

and people can recognize that conditions on trails change according to weather and 

temperature. People do not need protection from walking. 

 

I am a volunteer who assists in the maintenance of trails in the MacDonald Forest. 


